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12th January 2022 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 

I am writing to provide some further clarification for parents/carers in relation to periods of self-
isolation due to Covid-19, using the latest guidance for schools from Wigan Public Health and 
the Department for Education.  

Wigan Public Health have queried with the DfE Helpline whether children could attend school 
on Day 7, following a second negative LFD test, and although there isn’t specific guidance for 
this instance, the general guidance from the DfE Helpline is that individuals are able to cease 
self-isolation immediately following the second negative test on Day 7.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
C Bramwell 
Headteacher 
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